Melrose Area Schools would like to announce Colleen Schmiesing as the next Head Volleyball Coach for the Dutchmen, pending board approval at the May 20th meeting.

Colleen has over 25 years of experience coaching Volleyball at various High School and JO levels. She brings an extensive knowledge and passion for the game of volleyball.
Colleen has coached at Melrose, Hutchinson, Eden Prairie, and Grand Rapids at various assistant positions over those 25 years.



